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CCBP Communication October 9, 2017

As part of the Critical Care Building Project, the Northern Avenue garage located 
behind the Medical Office Building (3430 Burnet Ave) will be also under 
construction from October 2017 – December 2018 to add 1,100 parking spaces.

Please be aware that there will be construction vehicles and noise starting at 
7:00am each day. The bulk of the construction work that involves loud noises will 
occur in October of 2017. There will be minimal disruption to parking spaces and 
access to the building. If you have patients that are sensitive to noise or 
construction related activities, this information should be communicated ahead of 
visit if possible.

For more information, families can visit the Critical Care Building Expansion page
on the Cincinnati Children’s Medical Center website.

https://www.cincinnatichildrens.org/about/community/clinical-expansion
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Northern Avenue garage 

Questions: space@cchmc.org

mailto:space@cchmc.org

